Rex C, Peebles, Ph.D.
Assistant Commissioner
Academic Quality and Workforce
Rex.peebles@thecb.state.tx.us

Stacey Silverman, Ph.D.
Deputy Assistant Commissioner
Academic Quality
stacey.silverman@thecb.state.bc.us

Garry Tomerlin, Ed.D.

Deputy Assistant Commissioner
Workforce
garry.tomerlin@thecb.state.tx.us

Phone 512/427-6200
Fax  512/427-6168

Web site:
http://www.thecb.state.tx.us

TEXAS HIGHER EDUCATION
COORDINATING BOARD

Academic Quality and Workforce
P.O. Box 12788 Austin, Texas 78711 » 1200 East Anderson Lane 78752

July 13, 2016

Maurie Mclnnis, Ph.D.

Executive Vice President and Provost
The University of Texas at Austin
110 Inner Campus Drive, G1000
Austin, Texas 78712

Dear Dr. McInnis:

On June 16, 2016 the Coordinating Board approved a Bachelor of Arts (BA)
degree in Design (50.0401.00). As requested by The University of Texas at
Austin, the approval is amended to a Bachelor of Arts in Art (BAArt) degree in
Design (50.0401.00).

An Information Sheet reflecting this change is enclosed for the convenience of
your reporting officials.

Sincerely,

A ully

Rex C. Peebles

Enclosure

c: Steven W, Leslie
Gregory Fenves

AQW/3IA/19701
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